
MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING 
FOR THE CONSTRUCTION AND REVITALIZATION OF 

BALTIMORE CITY PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
 

Annual Report on the Progress of Replacements, Renovations, 
and Maintenance of Baltimore City Public School Facilities 

October 1, 2013 

 

Submitted to the Governor, Board of Public Works, and Legislative 
Committees 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The MOU Executive Committee: 
Mr. Michael J. Frenz, Maryland Stadium Authority, Chair 
Dr. Gregory Thorton, Chief Executive Officer, Baltimore City Public Schools 
The Honorable Stephanie Rawlings-Blake, City of Baltimore 
Dr. David Lever, Executive Director, Interagency Committee on School Construction 
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